
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0022

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 26/01/2022

Development:

Location :

The construction of a 2-storey extension and any associated site works to the south elevation of the existing 

engineering stores in the administration offices building which comprises of construction of circa 34sq.m area 

with a maximum height of 9.4m to accommodate two storey units at Grange Castle Business Park, Grange Castle, 

Dublin 22. The application relates to development which comprises of an activity, which requires an Industrial 

Emissions Licence in accordance with the First Schedule of the EPA Act 1922 as amended.

Takeda Ireland Limited, Grange Castle Business Park, Clondalkin, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

22/02/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water   

   -              All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes 

and practices. 

           Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

  -           All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

             Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.      




